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Announcement of the authorities of the Pedagogical University of Krakow 

regarding the SARS-CoV-2 virus circulation. 

27
th

 February 2020 

 

 

In view of the evolution of the epidemic phenomenon linked to the spread of the SARS-CoV-2 

coronavirus infection, in agreement with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and General Health 

Inspectorate, the following is provided in order to reduce the possibility of infection and 

facilitate students who have difficulty in moving around: 

  

- suspension of all outgoing trips of students, PhD candidates and employees of the PUK to 

endangered areas; 

- suspension of all incoming visits of students, PhD candidates and other employees from the 

endangered areas; 

The list of endangered areas is published by the World Health Organization (WHO), please 

check: https://www.ecdc.europa.eu/en/areas-presumed-community-transmission-2019-ncov    

 

We also communicate  that the University's other activities continue regularly and that all 

offices and facilities remain open according to scheduled times. 
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